
MVU Resumes Normal Operations 

During the COVID-19 pandemic, MVU suspended 

power disconnections and late fees for customers 

with delinquent accounts. Beginning 

August 15, 2023, these relief measures 

will end and MVU will resume assessing 

late fees and power 

Payment assistance is still available! 

If your account is past due, call 844-341-6469 

to make payment arrangements or enroll 

in assistance programs.


